
Request for Proposal #13-11, Flood Recovery and Non-Project Specific Bridge-Roadway 
Design and Construction Management Consultants, was shut down because it was 
determined that not all Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), Federal Highways 
Administration (FHWA), and State of Colorado rules and regulations had been included in the 
specifications for this solicitation. 

The Larimer County Engineering Department intends to re-solicit these services. 


